
From: Wellman, Laura
To: diana.burn@state.co.us
Cc: Light, Cheryl
Subject: HSR-KOFLER 14-14A - hole in casing
Date: Tuesday, July 30, 2013 9:30:10 AM

Diana,
 
While completing a safety prep on the HSR-KOFLER 14-14A (API# 05-123-15689) we found a hole
in the casing between 5212’-5243’. We have circulation to surface through the hole.
 
We plan to pump 15bbl (75 sacks) of Class “G” cement with 1% CaCl to repair the hole. Following
the repair we will pressure test the casing to 1000psi.
 
Can we please have a verbal approval to complete this work? Our current plan is to cement first
thing tomorrow morning (7/31).
 
Thanks,

Laura Wellman
Well Operations Engineer
Anadarko Petroleum Corporation
(435) 322-0118 (cell)
(970) 339-1035 (office)
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